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Midwest Soda Clean has applied for a sound level variance for soda blasting for the purpose of cleaning the exterior of the
parking ramp located at 95 7th St, E. The time frame is April 20 & 21 and April 27 & 28 from 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. each day.
The applicant is alsc requesting the weekend of May 4th & 5th for weather related delay. The public hearing is scheduled for
April 3, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in the City Council Chambers. Contact mark.kaisersatt@ci.stpaul.mn.us with comments.
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